
 

Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, Washington  99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

 

August 16, 2021 

 

Mark L. Johnson,  

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington 98503 
 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 

RE: Avista Utilities 2021 Clean Energy Implementation Plan 

 

In compliance with General Order R-601 in Dockets UE-191023 and UE-190698 and WAC 480-100-640, 

Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or the Company), hereby submits its draft Clean Energy 

Implementation Plan (CEIP). The Company’s final CEIP will be filed on October 1, 2021 in which it will 

include feedback received from stakeholders on the draft CEIP. Also, the Company will include material 

not yet completed in the draft CEIP in the final CEIP, as follows: 

 

 Chapter 7 – Next Steps  

 Appendix B – Biennial Conservation Plan (BCP) 

 Appendix F – Public Comment Matrix 

 Appendix J – Department of Commerce CEIP Template 

 

Please note that certain sections of the Appendices, Appendix D and E, have CONFIDENTIAL 

information. These documents should be treated as CONFIDENTIAL per WAC 480-07-160.  

Please also note that they are only being provided electronically. 

 

Finally, workpapers supporting the CEIP will be included on the Company’s website or provided 

directly to Commission Staff.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Annette Brandon at 509-495-4324 or 

annette.brandon@avistacorp.com or myself at 509-495-2782 or shawn.bonfield@avistacorp.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/Shawn Bonfield 
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Shawn Bonfield 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Policy & Strategy 


